
                                

 

 

 
                      

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 
Good Evening Titan Parents and Guardians,  
 

The purpose of this correspondence to inform you that our School Benefit 
Application numbers are below the 55% threshold to received Title I status.  We need 
your help!  Title I status directly impacts our students at Treasure Coast because it is 
linked to school funding.  This funding provides after school programs, teaching 
materials, support resources, and other school operation needs.  In addition, the 
application provides testing waivers for the SAT and ACT if you qualify.  That can save 
upwards of $500 dollars through the testing process and provide graduation status and 
college placement.   

The process to fill out the application takes only a few minutes of your time and 
is good for the whole household per school year.  I have provided the web URL below 
and attached a PDF with written instructions.  We are also offering your student a free 
voucher for a treat through our cafeteria upon completion of the application.  Those can 
be picked up by your student in our senior SLC office in building 4.  If you need any 
assistance, please reach out to me at jason.monroe@stlucieschools.org. 
 
 
https://foodservice.stlucie.k12.fl.us/ 
 
 
Jason Monroe 
Assistant Principal  
Treasure Coast High School 
1000 SW Darwin BLVD 
Port St Lucie FL 34953 
772-807-4300 ext. 5478 
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